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First of all, thank you very much for providing a platform to explain our 

concern. 

I would like to talk about the Baker field, how it would affect to all the bakers. 

As govt also knows that there is a really shortage of Bakers in New Zealand. 

Bakers work in small bakeries which is small industry. Small bakeries employer 

can’t afford to give 49000/year as their turnover is not much  And we can see 

bakeries everywhere even in small villages of New Zealand and Kiwi people 

would not like to go there to baking, they are migrants who really give crucial 

contribution to society. If you will adhere with such decision then some skilled 

baker have to leave the country unwillingly and they will have to settle in other 

country. Don’t you think that New Zealand will run out of skilled baker? 

I really respect the govt concern regarding Kiwi should get the job first, but 

what about skilled job. People would not learn the skill like baking overnight 

and it is also requires much physical and mental work. The shift time of baker is 

also tough they start early  at 1AM, 2AM, 3AM which is also difficult.  

Thus my concern is you should not make rule same for everyone. There should 

be different criteria for different field. And you should also think about the job 

that there is really shortage in New Zealand. And It is really unfair to the skilled 

migrants who are giving really crucial contribution to New Zealand society have 

to leave the country. And many people are getting New Zealand residency 

without any good skill and without giving any contribution to society.  

So I would request you to pls think again regarding your decision that it should 

be not same for everyone. 
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